

Field Terrace, Jarrow, NE32 5PR Tel: (0191) 4283200 - Fax: (0191) 4283202

> email: headspa@jarrowschool.com Web: www.jarrowschool.com Head Teacher: Miss J. Gillies

13th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

## **Water Bottles**

In our bid to further reduce the amount of single-use plastic in school, we have purchased a reusable Jarrow School water bottle for every student. The Student Council have led on this over the last year and have helped in the decision making with regard to the type of bottle that has been purchased.

These new water bottles will be given out after each assembly next week and students will be expected to bring them into school every day. Students will then be able to fill their bottle when they are passing the water fountain and at break time and lunchtime. If students prefer, they can continue to bring their own water bottle into school.

If a student does not have their water bottle, they will be given a reusable plastic beaker for the day from their Head of Year. This should then be returned to the Head of Year at the end of the day. Single-use plastic cups will no longer be available to use from week commencing 25<sup>th</sup> September.

Many thanks in advance for your support with this and please don't hesitate to contact me if you would like any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Miss J. Gillies Head Teacher









